
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – INTERCOMS DIGITAL PADS BLOCKS 
A & C  

This notice is to advise residents that Wandsworth Borough Council have authorised the installation of the 
Intercom Digital Pads in Blocks A and C, this authorisation was received today 26th October. 

A letter will be issued to each resident early next week which will request that you provide your preferred 
numbers to the Estate Office via letter or via email to office@gouldenhouse.org, residents are asked that 
their preferred numbers are provided to the Estate Office within 14 days of receipt of your letter, this will 
allow the installation of the Intercom Digital Pads to run smoothly.  

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 


